
Curriculum Overview Reception.  

 

This term the children have enjoyed looking at the author 

Julia Donaldson for our topic. We have explored a wide 

range of her books which are great for introducing rhyming 

and a variety of vocabulary to the children.  

We have also linked many creative opportunities to her 

books, the children produced some fantastic Gruffalo 

paintings and made some lovely animal masks from Monkey 

Puzzle story.  

 

We have started our Forest School sessions again this term 

and the children have enjoyed bug hunts and bark rubbing 

so far this term.  

 

We have also been really impressed with the children’s 

writing so far this term. They are now all writing a piece 



weekly and lots of them are now able to write sentences 

with only a little support.  

In Maths we have continued to revisit recognising numerals 

to 20, doing this everyday has had a massive positive effect 

on all the children’s numeral recognition. The children have 

also done a fantastic job of understanding addition and 

subtraction and are now using vocabulary linked to this in 

their problem solving.  


